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Demand side response agreements 

 
Q1 Details of any demand side response (DSR) agreements between your organisation and 

National Grid, including the dates of those agreements 
  
A1 Information not held – the Trust is not responsible for incoming electricity to the healthcare 

site, control rests with another hospital trust.  
 
You may wish to re-direct your request to the Royal Liverpool and Broadgreen University 
Hospitals NHS Trust on the following address: foi@rlbuht.nhs.uk  

  
Q2 Copies of any of the above agreements, or relevant letters/emails exchanged with 

National Grid if you do not hold a formal agreement document 
  
A2 Information not held – as per A1 
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